
 

 

 
Date: October 07, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code:  544256 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G, BKC, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 
Symbol: PNGJL 

 
Subject: Intimation of New Store Opening 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that the Company has opened a new 
store at Lal Bahadur Shastri Marg, Bhandup West, Mumbai, Maharashtra today i.e. October 07, 2024.  
 
Accordingly, the total number of stores now stands at 44. 
  
You are requested to take the above information on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
For P N Gadgil Jewellers Limited 
 
 
 
Hiranyamai Kulkarni 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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